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5 December 2019 

I refer to the letter reference 29469/2019/0BS/WIS/DRMM dated 7 November 2019, 
requesting submission of the online survey on the implementation of a Data Policy before 
12 December 2019. 

I wish to thank the Members who have already completed the survey. I have also 
received requests for an extension of the original deadline as some Members need to consult 
with several stakeholders. 

I would like to use this opportunity to highlight the importance of the survey in 
completing the review of the WMO Data Policies, and to remind you that receipt of your 
submission before 10 January 2020 would be very much appreciated. 

Should you have any questions concerning the survey, or should you experience 
problems accessing it, please do not hesitate to contact the WMO Secretariat by email at 
wis-consu ltation@wmo.int 

I wish to thank you and the government of your country for your continued support 
in promoting the Programmes and activities of WMO. 

Yours faithfully, 

(P. Taalas) 
Secretary-General 

To: Permanent Representatives (or Directors of Meteorological or Hydrometeorological Services) of 
Members of WMO 

https://www.wmo.int/edistrib_exped/grp_prs/_en/29469-2019-OBS-WIS-DRMM_en.pdf

